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From:

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2010 11:10 PM
To: :

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello,

I would like to comment on the proposed regulation of retail Forex markets (identification number RIN 3038-AC61.)
As a retail Forex trader, the proposed change in leverage would result in a material loss of profit for me as Forex
markets are price movements are typically very small relative to other price movements in daily markets. The
leverage necessary to take advantage of those movements and profit from them is therefore higher than other
markets, and by my belief, set appropriately and limited appropriately by existing limitations. I do not support
additional limitations on leverage and believe that efforts to further regulate Forex markets are unnecessary.

Sincerely,

Dean Curry





